UAC passed and submitted 11-23-2009

Policy for units writing self-studies for external accreditation.

The UAC recognizes and respects diversity across units at GVSU.  Terms such as “units” and “programs” were chosen to offer the most breadth in crafting UAC policy. Units with questions about their self-study expectations are encouraged to talk with the UAC chair, the Assistant Vice President of Academic Affairs, and their Dean to resolve those issues.

Units that are responsible for preparing program self-studies for external accreditation, as indicated in the University’s Program & College Accreditation Table, are exempt from submitting a self-study to UAC.  If the unit is offering a separate program major (that is not under the purview of a recognized accredited program), then the unit should submit a self-study for the major to UAC, in accordance with the UAC schedule for self-studies.

All units, regardless of external accreditation, are still responsible for submitting an assessment of Student Learning Outcomes for each program on the 3-year cycle as indicated by the University Assessment Committee schedule for assessment.  

At the start of each academic year, the Assistant Vice President of Academic Affairs will provide a self-study schedule to the University Assessment Committee.  This schedule will note all upcoming units/programs scheduled for self-study reports and external accreditation.  
